

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Tuesday 9th May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

HOLLY 1 TRIP TO KINGFISHER BARN

We are pleased to confirm that thanks to your generous payments, Holly 1's trip to Kingfisher Barn will be going ahead on Friday 19th May 2023.

We will spend the day at Kingfisher Barn and will take part in a range of activities including pond dipping and a nature walk. We will also have lunch at Kingfisher Barn. If your child brings a packed lunch, please provide this as usual. If your child has hot school meals, a cold meal will be automatically provided and taken for them. We will return to school for approximately 2.45pm ready for our usual collection time at 3:30pm.

The children will not need to wear school uniform on the day, apart from their school jumper. Please ensure that suitable outdoor clothing is worn. This must include wellies and a waterproof coat as we will be outside for the whole day.

We ask that the children also bring a small named backpack to carry their lunch and a named water bottle. In the event of sunny weather, the children should bring a named sun hat and have sun cream applied at home.

Any further information about the trip will be sent nearer the time via Marvellous Me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely.

















